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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
EU Settlement Scheme 
 
Brexit has been in the headlines for the last few years, and for much of this time it has been 
unclear how it will impact on the academy, its EU pupils studying in the UK and their 
parents and carers. 
 
If you (and/or your child) are an EU Citizen(s), then you need to act now in relation to the 
above.  To assist you with this, we have provided some basic information on the back of 
this letter. 
 
The process is straightforward, but should you require any help in completing the 
application, please contact the government advice helpline on 0300 123 7379. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 

Dr J Bartlett 
Headteacher 
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